
-----Original Message----- 
From: alice campbell [mailto:alice.campbell@adelaide.edu.au]  
Sent: Friday, 30 July 2004 4:51 PM 
To: Committee, Indigenous Affairs (SEN) 
Subject: SAUA Submission 
 
 
Here is the SAUA submission to the Senate Select Committee on the 
Administration of Indigenous Affairs. 
 
Regards, 
Alice Campbell 
 
--  
Alice Campbell 
President, Students Association 
The University of Adelaide, AUSTRALIA 5005 
Ph    : +61 8 8303 5406 
Fax   : +61 8 8223 2412 
e-mail: alice.campbell@adelaide.edu.au 
 
-----------------------------------------------------------  
This email message is intended only for the addressee(s)  
and contains information which may be confidential and/or copyright.  
If you are not the intended recipient please do not read, save, 
forward, disclose, or copy the contents of this email. If this email 
has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by reply email 
and delete this  
email and any copies or links to this email completely and immediately 
from your system.  No representation is made that this email is free of 
viruses.  Virus scanning is  
recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient. 
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